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Please confirm the statement by Capgemini at the Technical
Session on June 4, 2007 that Capgemini does not have experience
with system conversions in the wireline industry like the system
conversions from Verizon to FairPoint.

The above characterization of statements made by Mr. Arthur
Kurtze ofCapgemini are not accurate. Mr. Kurtze's statements
were to the effect that Capgemini had not been previously engaged
to do a full system suite start-up and data migration for a large
ILEC. In fact, Capgemini is unaware of any previous ILEC full
system suite start-up other than the Hawaiian Telecom project.
Capgemini has informed FairPoint that it has been previously
engaged by 7 of the 10 largest ILECs (referring to Table 7.3 in the
FCC's Trends in Telephone Service, February 2007). Those
engagements have included work in customer care and ordering
systems, billing systems, wholesale systems, network management
and OSS systems, and accounting and financial systems. They
have also been involved with data migrations and data conversions
involving millions of customers. Additionally, Capgemini has done
full system suite start-ups for CLECs and very large wireless
telecommunications carriers. Capgemini has also been involved
with very significant network technology in-service migrations.
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